
 

 

 

KEYNSHAM PAROCHIAL CHURCH COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON TUESDAY 4TH JUNE AT 7.15PM 

 IN ST. JOHN’S CHURCH PARISH HALL 

 

 

6. Faculty Applications 
 

 

b)St Francis  
 

St. Francis Faculty Application for solar panels  –.  Martin Burton advised that a carbon assessment 

had been done for St. Francis free of charge and there was a grant on the back of it.  The Carbon 

Report detailed estimated annual savings of around £9,500, with a payback period of about 6 years 

for solar panels, plus an estimated annual CO2 emissions reduction of some 4.6 tonnes.  It was noted 

that the proposal for radiant heating had already gone through.  A faculty application on behalf of St. 

Francis, for the installation of a number of Solar panels at St. Francis Church was proposed by Martin 

Burton  and seconded by Jenny Owen.  This was unanimously approved. 

 

 

 


